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EDITORIAL

Dear Colleagues,

We are very pleased and honored to present our 3rd edition of 2024, the September edition, to you our valued colleagues. Our 
September edition was prepared over three months of hard work to be presented to our valued colleagues. We aimed to include 
original studies as well as compilations and meta-analyses in this issue. I would like to point out that the recognition of our journal 
is growing more with each passing day, its readership rate is increasing, and it is being cited by respected scientific journals in 
our field. I would like to thank our team who contributed to this success by using their scientific knowledge for our journal.

We believe that we will work tirelessly to make sure our journal, the scientific publication organ of the Turkish Society of Obstetrics 
and Gynecology, reaches the highest levels it deserves.

Ercan Yılmaz, Prof. MD 
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